
 

 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

Date: January 5, 2024 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

 Bonny Anfinson, Historic Preservation Coordinator 

Re: Increase Paint Grant Amount and Update Grant Application and Certificate 

 
 
The Historic Preservation Commission established the Paint Grant Program in 2015 to inspire 
property maintenance and improvement of Deadwood’s historic neighborhoods and commercial 
district. This program is a success.   
 
The current grant is set at $500 and with the cost of paint increasing significantly in the last 
couple of years, this amount does not go far. Staff is recommending increasing the paint grant 
to $1,000 to assist in the increased cost of paint and updating the grant application and 
certificate to reflect this change. Suggested changes are highlighted in red. 
 
Recommended Motion:   
 
Move to increase the paint grant from $500 to $1,000 and approve the suggested 
changes to the grant application and certificate effective immediately. 
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